GOVERNMENT OF KERALA

No. RULES -A3/3/2018/Fin(E 873729) Finance (Rules A) Department
Thiruvananthapuram
Dated: 28.11.2013.
From
The Principal Secretary
Finance Department

To
The Accountant General (A&E),
Kerala, Thiruvananthapuram.
Sir,
Sub:-  Clarification regarding remittance of Pension Contribution - Reg.
Refi-  Your letter No. PC/IV/GL.CORRESP/2018-19/193488/1294 dated 21.08.2018.

Inviting attention to the reference cited, I am to inform you that as per Rule 144, Part

I, the KSRs, Pension Contribution is mandatory only for those employees working on foreign
service deputation. Since the service of the Government empioyees working on deputation in
the six institutions mentioned in the letter cited, does not come under the purview of 'Foreign
Service’ as defined in Rule 12 (9), Part I, the KSRs, pension contribution in respect lhem necd
rot be realized as already clarified. Since the rule position in KSRs does not mandate
payment of pension contribution in respect of Government employees working on deputation
in these six institutions, it is not practical to fix a specific date, up to which Pension

— Contribution has to be remitted by those who are currently into the practice. In view of the

rule position in KSRs, the practice of realising pension contribution may be discontinued in
this case immediately.

Yours faithlully,

AL
Additiop A

For Prinsiza o,

2L MENrsEa .




